PPP Forgiveness Application is Open

Dear Valued Customer:

I am pleased to announce that you may initiate and submit your Forgiveness Application. GCB has partnered with Fidelity National Information Systems ("FIS"), a Fortune 500 company, to assist in processing your Forgiveness Applications. FIS has developed an automated online portal to handle applications. The URL link provided below brings you to a secure portal that enables you to create an account directing you to answer questions that directs you to the proper Forgiveness Application. Once you have completed the application you will be prompted to upload back up documentation for your request, which will complete the forgiveness package. Through this portal you will be able to send and receive communications as well as view your application status.

Please note that the email used to deliver this notice to you must be used as your sign in. Furthermore, all communication will come through the portal or this email address during the Forgiveness process. If you wish to use a different email address for this process, please contact your Lender **before** creating an account.

https://greenfieldcoopbank.expressbankloan.com/2/#/match

As always, if you do have questions, we are ready to help. Thanks for doing business with us. We sincerely appreciate your business.

Very Truly Yours,

Anthony Worden,

Executive Vice President & Chief Operating Officer